
PROJECT INSIGHT 

Royal Greenwich Trust School 

Welcome to the fourth edition of our project newsletter. We will keep 

you informed as to our plans and progress towards the delivery of 

Royal Greenwich Trust School. 
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Considerate 

Constructors Scheme 

As a founding partner of the Considerate 

Constructors Scheme (CCS) in 1997, all 

Willmott Dixon sites are registered with 

the CCS. The scheme influences the way 

we design our strategy of work and we 

are committed to working to the higher 

code of conduct. 

willmottdixongroup 

@WillmottDixon 

WillmottDixon 

www.willmottdixon.co.uk 

Founded in 1852, privately-owned contracting and 

interior fit-out group Willmott Dixon is dedicated to 

leaving a positive legacy in our communities and 

environment. We create value for customers, 

stakeholders and communities  

by working in a sustainable and responsible way to 

shape the built environment and make a  

positive impact to society's well-being. 
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What happens next? 
Most of the July will consist of concrete 

works (3 no. of pours) in order to set  the 

stage for the structural steel erection.  

The former  is set to take approximately 

7 weeks and the latter  -  around  5 

weeks.  At the end of July we will be 

commencing  an installation of external 

stairs, hollow core flooring and netting; 

the duration of both is in the vicinity of 8 

weeks. 

Please, look out  for our weekly concise 

progress  reports displayed on our 

hoarding . 

We are looking into delivering another 

presentation at Greenwich Trust school 

in June and July; particulars to be 

confirmed. In addition we expect  and  

look  forward  to student site visits before 

the school breaks for summer holiday. 

More on this to feature in our next 

newsletter. 

Please, note that our site team holds 

‘an open door’ policy. With this in 

mind, members of the public are 

more than welcome to inquire about 

the job, leave any feedback and 

suggestions at our site office (follow 

the sign ‘site entrance’). 

Flower beds in the making by our site 
handyman Jafar (top right) and team 
hike on Mount Snowdon (bottom left). 

Other news 
It is a pleasure to share that we’ve 

participated in Willmott Dixon’s ‘Climb 

Together’ challenge raising  just under 

£4000.00 for Chestnut Tree House hospice 

(if all WD family takes complete the 

challenge, the hospice will receive 

£109,000.00). 

The hike was challenging as we were not 

blessed by the weather, nevertheless 

rewarding. We’ve reached  the peak of 

Snowdon (1085m  above sea  level) 

exalted, incurring no injuries in just over 

three hours. Wales has left an everlasting 

imprint in our hearts… Do visit, if you get a 

chance. 

Preservation of the natural environment is 

one of the focal points on site and we are 

already recycling wood but we’ll also engage 

in enlivening our site premises by transferring  

some of the site wild flowers into the newly 

built flower beds and potting bedding , and 

other outdoor plants. Our supply chain 

partner O’Keefe has kindly participated in our 

little project (pictures to feature in the next 

news letter) supplying with the top soil and 

donating unused materials. 

Ground works have progressed 

considerably since our previous 

newsletter. We have removed an existing 

substation compound, installed the new 

foul and underground drainage (area 1), 

completed electrical testing within the 

existing school premises, installed pile 

mat to piling area 2, reduced dig and crop 

piles and conducted pile static load testing 

as well as an integrity testing to all piles in 

area 1, inserted ground support beams to 

area 1. 

It has been great to have a work 

experience student (an aspiring engineer) 

from Lewisham College spending a day 

with us last week. The visit went well and 

he’s had an opportunity to gain insight 

from our engineers, surveyors and 

building managers. We look forward to the 

feedback and possible future visits. 
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What has happened? 

Scan the QR code to view our 

site camera. 

Our webcam during ground works (above); work areas (below). 

Preserved wild flower area on site. 


